
Casting Call 
for a New Musical Production of 

Cinderella in Spain 
With Piano, Harp, Flute, and Oboe 

By Mary Carol Warwick 
 
 

 
	
  

This production sponsored by the Robeson County Arts Council, The Carolina Civic Center Historic Theater, 
and in part by grants from the North Carolina Arts Council, the Lumberton Visitors Bureau,  

the City of Lumberton and the County of Robeson. 
 

                    
 

Performances to be at Carolina Civic Center – May 14 and 15, 2016 
Performances will be recorded and televised nationally. 

 
All voices must be classically trained and comfortable with operatic style roles. 

(No chorus parts required.) 
 

Voice Parts Still Available for Casting: 
  Soprano - Cinderella 
  Mezzo-Soprano – Fairy Godmother, Stepmother 
  Baritone 1 – various parts 
  Baritone 2 – various parts 
 
Instrumentalists Parts Still Available: 
  Rehearsal and Performance Pianist 
  Flute 

 
Performers interested in auditioning should prepare a résumé and head shot or E-Portfolio.  

These may be sent by E-Submission or regular mail. 
 

E-Submissions should be sent to:  internationalartists@mac.com 
 

Submissions via U.S. Mail should be sent to: 
International Artists Foundation 

Attention Mark Andersen, Musical Director 
205 E. Elizabethtown Rd 
Lumberton, NC 28358 

 
Deadline for Submissions is October 30, 2015 

 
Audition dates will be announced to the people selected from the submissions. For more information please call (212) 699-0996 
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